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Daisy Class

Spring! 
This week we started our new 
topic...Spring! We talked about 

all of the lovely and exciting 
signs of spring that we could 
look out for! We had already 
begun to notice the lighter 
evenings, the blossom and 

plants growing and the sunnier 
days! 

Sounds
This week we have been looking at 

lots of different letters in the 
alphabet and the sounds that 

they make. We have played lots 
of alphabet games to help us 

remember. Have a go at home. 
Pick letters from the alphabet 

and have a go at making the 
different sounds.

Free Twinkl
 Twinkl is currently 

offering a free subscription 
where you can access online 

games: www.twinkl.co.uk
Use the code 

UKTWINKLHELPS

Tapestry
Please continue to use 

Tapestry to share anything 
that you have been up to at 
home.  Please feel free to 
communicate with us via 
Tapestry and ask for any 

ideas or activities too!

Parent Consultations
Thank you to those who came to a 

meeting on Monday with Mrs 
Channing. To any parents who did 
not have an appointment you will 

be receiving an email via 
ParentPay next week with parent 
consultation feedback about your 

child. 

Stay and Play
Thank you to all of the 
parents who stayed and 

played this week. The daisies 
had so much fun playing with 
their grown ups and showing 

them around Daisy class. 


